




Implementation Timeline 

HIF does not anticipate any issues with the implementation of CPS 234 and believes that, in line with 
the potentially material impact of information security incidents, the implementation timeline proposed 
by APRA, being 1 July 2019, is reasonable. 

HIF thanks APRA for the opportunity to provide comment on the proposed requirements outlined in the 
Consultation Package. 

Yours sincerely 

Belinda Goosen 
Chief Risk Officer 

CC: Board 
Audit and Risk Committee 
Risk Management Committee 
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